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1st November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Kingspan Insulation Community Trust recently awarded our school a grant. 
 
This grant has enabled us to set up our own Forest School and one of our teachers, Ms Jo 
Allford will receive her full Forest School Leader qualification before Christmas and Forest 
School teaching will commence from this half term. 
 
With the grant we have been able to purchase lots of resources including fire pits, waterproof 
suits, hammocks, cooking equipment and tarpaulins.  We have also purchased a shed to store 
the equipment in. 
 
We hope that the children will benefit hugely from the Forest School and will be able to learn 
about the natural environment as well as learning about handling risk under supervision, 
problem solving and working as a team.  In addition, self-esteem and confidence will be 
boosted. 
 
We are delighted that we have been able to utilise our outdoor space to the benefit of the whole 
school and we are very grateful for the generosity of Kingspan Ltd. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Tim Mamak 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


